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I thought you would like to know the details of the
Ulster Unionist plans we discussed at our meeting

13st week.

The Ulster Unionist are searching for a lobbying or

PR company to help promote a publicitv campaign on the
mainland in the very near future. I can only conclude
that the thrust of this would be to attack the
Anglo-Irish Accord. The sums of money involved are
EéQQ,OOO which is enough to mount a very substantial

PR an obbying campaign indeed. Perhaps most
interestingly, they intend to use ratepayers' money for
this purpose. They believe this to be legal, and are
taking legal advice to confirm this. ~

I am copying this letter to Tom King, who has already
been told of these reports.

The Prime Minister
10 Downing Street
London SW1




